LETTER OF CLARIFICATION NO. 1

FIRE STATION 2 COMMUNICATION CENTER UNINTERRUPTIBLE POWER
SUPPLY REPLACEMENT, PROJECT NO. F022001

TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS DATE: January 20, 2022
Letter of Clarification No. 1 for the above project consists of the following:

1. This acknowledgement form (see important notice below).

F022001 ALL SPECS COMBINED 8.25.21:

2. Section 22 33 53, “UNINTERRUPTIBLE POWER SUPPLY":
CHANGE specification to read:
PART 2 - PRODUCTS
2.01 MANUFACTURERS
A. Approved Manufacturers: Eaton, APC and Vertiv.

JODI ALMASSY, DIRECTOR
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

CHAD REED, DEPUTY DIRECTOR
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

JLA:CR:JB:bh
Attachments

NOTICE: THIS FORM MUST BE SIGNED AND RETURNED WITH YOUR BID.
FAILURE TO INCLUDE OR ACKNOWLEDGE A CLARIFICATION MAY
RESULT IN THE BID BEING REJECTED AS NOT RESPONSIVE.

CONTRACTOR:

SIGNATURE OF
BIDDER:

DATE:




